
Partners for Clean Streams Invites you to 
Host a Fishing Line Recycling Bin 

 

Dear Valued Community Member,  

Partners for Clean Streams would like to invite you to join our efforts to clean our rivers and 
streams, to make them enjoyable for all. Our “Adopt-a-Bin” program encourages organizations 
and property owners to work together to host and maintain Fishing Line Recycling Bins in high-
traffic fishing areas around the greater Toledo area.  We have several Fishing Line Recycling 
Bins made out of PVC pipe and provide organizations, like yours, the opportunity to host one.  
Local groups are assigned to each of the recycling bins and are be responsible for collecting the 
line and emptying the bins regularly, if your organization chooses not to.  Providing access to 
recycling bins encourages anglers to properly dispose of their fishing line, and therefore 
decrease entanglement of animals, increase aesthetics, and improve recreation along the river.  

Due to your property (or properties) having access for fishing, we are inviting you to host one or 
more Fishing Line Recycling Bins at your park, store, marina, or other location. Your 
organization or business will only be accountable for the installation of the recycling bin, 
although you are welcome to be responsible for collecting the line as well. Other than 
installation materials, there are no additional costs to you for hosting the recycling bin, unless 
you choose to sponsor the bin.  

Each bin comes complete with educational signage instructions and the contact information of 
the organization responsible for collecting the line. The collected fishing line is sorted and then 
recycled by Berkley Fishing, which turns it into commercial fish habitat structures.  

To request one or more Fishing Line Recycling Bins, please complete and submit the form on 
the back to Partners for Clean Streams at P.O. Box 203, Perrysburg, Ohio 43552. For questions, 
please contact us at 419-874-0727 or executive.director@PartnersforCleanStreams.org.  

Thank you for your commitment to make Toledo’s waters cleaner and safer for all! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Kris Patterson, Executive Director  
 
 
 



Fishing Line Recycling Bin Request Form 

Contact Name, Title: _____________________________________________________________ 

Organization/Business: ________________________________ Phone number: _____________ 

Address:  ______________________________________________________________________ 

Number of bins needed and your location (be as specific as possible) 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

For each bin, what is the preferred mode of attachment? (bungee cord, cement & post, etc.) 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Will the bins be left out/up throughout the winter? ____________________________________ 

If not, can you store them on site?  _________________________________________________ 

How will you advertise the program on site? 

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________ 

May we advertise/ promote the location of your bins?  _________________________________ 

Will you be maintaining the bin? If not, we will assign another group to collect line from your 
bin.    Yes      OR       No 

 

 

***Please return this form to Partners for Clean Streams, P.O. Box 203, Perrysburg OH 43552 or 
by email at executive.director@PartnersforCleanStreams.org.  


